
Hi everyone, hope you all had a lovely Easter break!  
Although, during this strange time, things can seem ‘tough’ and can be difficult at times to cope with 
what is a huge change to our normal way of living. 
Following the government guidelines and getting out for that daily walk can help massively. My dog 
(Teddy) and I have been enjoying our daily walks to the woods as you can see below :-) 

I’m sure all of you are feeling the pressure of ‘homeschooling’ and continue racking your brains daily 
to find new and different activities for you and your children. Celebrities are offering free online 
classes to help support with this! I have put a link to them below. 

Lastly but not least! Please stay safe!  
Take care 

 
Miss Hall 


